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Sancerre AOC
Chavignol, Loire Valley, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Sauvignon Blanc

TASTING NOTE
Light golden color. 
Enticing nose with notes 
of fruit cocktail, a touch 
of flint and floral 
undertones. An 
expressive, savory palate 
with fresh melon, fig and 
citrus flavors. Crisp 
acidity and a long, 
pleasant finish.

FOOD PAIRING
Seafood, shellfish, 
poultry, pork and fresh 
goat cheese.

LES 
BOURSICOTTES

2022 91 WINE ENTHUSIAST
2021 90 WINE SPECTATOR

Sancerre AOC
Chavignol, Loire Valley, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Sauvignon Blanc

TASTING NOTE
Light golden color. 
Enticing nose with notes 
of fruit cocktail, a touch 
of flint and floral 
undertones. An 
expressive, savory palate 
with fresh melon, fig and 
citrus flavors. Crisp 
acidity and a long, 
pleasant finish.

FOOD PAIRING
Seafood, shellfish, 
poultry, pork and fresh 
goat cheese.

LES 
BOURSICOTTES

2022 91 WINE ENTHUSIAST
2021 90 WINE SPECTATOR

Sancerre AOC
Chavignol, Loire Valley, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Sauvignon Blanc

TASTING NOTE
Light golden color. 
Enticing nose with notes 
of fruit cocktail, a touch 
of flint and floral 
undertones. An 
expressive, savory palate 
with fresh melon, fig and 
citrus flavors. Crisp 
acidity and a long, 
pleasant finish.

FOOD PAIRING
Seafood, shellfish, 
poultry, pork and fresh 
goat cheese.

LES 
BOURSICOTTES

2022 91 WINE ENTHUSIAST
2021 90 WINE SPECTATOR

Sancerre AOC
Chavignol, Loire Valley, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Sauvignon Blanc

TASTING NOTE
Light golden color. 
Enticing nose with notes 
of fruit cocktail, a touch 
of flint and floral 
undertones. An 
expressive, savory palate 
with fresh melon, fig and 
citrus flavors. Crisp 
acidity and a long, 
pleasant finish.

FOOD PAIRING
Seafood, shellfish, 
poultry, pork and fresh 
goat cheese.

LES 
BOURSICOTTES

2022 91 WINE ENTHUSIAST
2021 90 WINE SPECTATOR

Sancerre AOC
Chavignol, Loire Valley, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Sauvignon Blanc

TASTING NOTE
Light golden color. 
Enticing nose with notes 
of fruit cocktail, a touch 
of flint and floral 
undertones. An 
expressive, savory palate 
with fresh melon, fig and 
citrus flavors. Crisp 
acidity and a long, 
pleasant finish.

FOOD PAIRING
Seafood, shellfish, 
poultry, pork and fresh 
goat cheese.

LES 
BOURSICOTTES

2022 91 WINE ENTHUSIAST
2021 90 WINE SPECTATOR

Sancerre AOC
Chavignol, Loire Valley, France

GRAPE VARIETY
100% Sauvignon Blanc

TASTING NOTE
Light golden color. 
Enticing nose with notes 
of fruit cocktail, a touch 
of flint and floral 
undertones. An 
expressive, savory palate 
with fresh melon, fig and 
citrus flavors. Crisp 
acidity and a long, 
pleasant finish.

FOOD PAIRING
Seafood, shellfish, 
poultry, pork and fresh 
goat cheese.

LES 
BOURSICOTTES

2022 91 WINE ENTHUSIAST
2021 90 WINE SPECTATOR


	Slide Number 1

